Dear Ms. McAlpine,
Please accept this as a written application to speak to council about the road conditions on Penetanguishene Rd.
and other deteriorating roads in Ward 1 in the City Of Barrie.

I'look forward to your response and the opportunity to speak to Council. I will supply a copy of my
presentation for yourself and all members of council prior to the Meeting on April 1%, 2011.

Sincerely,

John Dixon



